

## United States Department of the Interior BUREAU OF INDIAN EDUCATION Crownpoint Community School P. O. Box 178 Crownpoint, New Mexico 87313

March 20, 2020

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

Please be informed homework will **not** be delivered as stated in previous letter. With guidance from Navajo District and Central (BIE) offices, our instructional/residential/support staff is assigned telework starting March 23<sup>rd</sup> to April 3<sup>rd</sup>. They will not be on school site during the two- week period.

Our essential staff comprised of food service, transportation and custodians. Student feeding is required as well as ongoing cleaning and sanitizing of the academic/residential buildings including school buses.

Information will be disseminated through CALL ONE NOW as well.

Sincerely,

Virginia Jumbo, School Principal

CC: Vicki Blackwater, Assistant Principal